
   

Uptown Entertainment District Transportation Restrictions 
TNP, Taxi, Charter, and Livery NO drop-off or pick-up zones 

Dates/Times: Daily (4:00PM – 2:00AM CST) 
Effective starting Friday December 22, 2023 at 4:00PM CST until Rescinded 

 

 
 

The Office of Emergency Management and Communications (OEMC), in conjunction with the Chicago 
Police Department (CPD), requires the following to ensure public safety in the Uptown Entertainment 
District: 

• Taxis, TNPs, Charters, and liveries CANNOT pick-up passengers within the boundaries 
highlighted in Red (except WAV with ADA passengers). 

o W Lawrence Ave (N Magnolia Ave to N Winthrop Ave) 
o N Broadway St (W Leland Ave to 4823 N Broadway St) 

• Taxis, TNPs, and liveries must utilize the designated pick-up area on N Clifton Ave shown 
on the map in green.  

o No vehicles stopping, standing, or parking in bus or bicycle lanes, active traffic lanes, 
intersections, fire lanes, sidewalk crossings, turning lanes, bus stops, fire hydrant 
obstruction, etc. (Strictly enforced) 

o Vehicles picking up passengers are allowed to stop and stand only long enough to load 
passengers (extended stopping/standing/waiting will be cited). 
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